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LETTER OF INTENT
December 2, 2010

This Letter of Intent is for Sidewalk Vending Permits. The submittal is for 5 different locations around
Downtown Rapid City, specifically locations 1,2,3,5, and 7. The applicant’s intent is to abide by all
ordinances stated in the Rapid City municipal code 5.56.

As stated in the City of Rapid City ordinance, the vendor is allowed to sell “cut flowers, food and/or non-
alcoholic beverages”. The applicant is planning this venture in two steps. The initial step will be to sell
non-alcoholic beverages and cut flowers. The next step will be to sell food. The vendor company will not
begin to sell food until all appropriate and required licenses of the State of South Dakota and Local Health
Authorities be submitted to the City of Rapid City. Also at the time of the license submittal, the applicant
will supply a list of proposed food for sale.

The “Vending Unit” as noted on the included plans will be the area where all items will be sold. All non-
alcoholic beverage storage/sale, food, and flower sales will not exceed the maximum 60 sq.ft.

Please let me know if you have any questions. You can reach me at 605.393.5491

Regards,

Michael Stanley, RLA
Principle
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